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Hello Randy,

I took the time to determine the time period between the day of test and the 
date of last calibration.
As you can see from the attached table, the date of the last calibration of 
all items was less than 2 years ago at the time of testing for all equipment 
except for the horn antenna used for measurements above 18 GHz. For this 
antenna the calibration intervall was extended to five years, with respect to 
Note 2 in section 4.4.2 of ANSI C63.4:2003.

Therefore we think that you can trust our test data.
When evaluating the test results for the current project, you may also 
consider that the we did not see any emissions above the noise floor at 
frequencies above 10 GHz.

Mit freundlichen Grüßen/
With best regards
Wolfgang Klos
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